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Back to School Night 
A Huge Success 

 
Wayne, NJ – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – On Wednesday October 2nd, Passaic County Technical 
Institute (PCTI) welcomed parents and guardians to Back to School Night. The event encouraged all visitors to 
get an inside look at the classes and curriculum of their PCTI students. 
 
Guests entered the lobby and were greeted by student volunteers, faculty, and staff who showcased an 
abundance of that good old fashioned Bulldog pride. Members of PCTI’s clubs and organizations were 
also on hand in the gymnasium where they set up tables to provide informational exchanges with 
interested guests. Meanwhile, the ever-famous “Tech Gear” was available for purchase from PCTI’s 
school store, the Tech Bullpen.  
 
Attendees were then invited to begin their journey through a typical day of classes, where they 
encountered PCTI’s educational styling in advanced academics and career and technical education. 
Q&A sessions with instructors rounded out the evening. 
 
Judging by the enormous turnout, PCTI’s Back to School Night was an immense success! 



 
Photo Caption: Guests gather in PCTI’s main lobby during the beginning of Back to School 
Night on October 2nd. 
 

 


